Ladies, you are signed up for the new 2014 season of 12-4-12.  Please read the rules because there are some changes.  It is important that each of you learn to rename your photos before you send them to me.  When you have 60 or 70 pictures coming in and they have to be renamed. It is hours of work.  Anyone who does not know how to rename your photo on your phone or on your computer, call and I will give you some ideas how to do that.  I love seeing all the different things that we are doing.  It's no wonder the vendors and judges at our quilt show love our guild.  

Happy piecing Kathy Farris

